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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2013 4:51 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: GP II Littlefield Bo #2 Inspection No. iMLB1319244223

 
I am out of the office because of the Federal government shutdown. In case of emergencies, 
please call the number for BLM [NM] identified on the Department of Interior’s website at 
www.doi.gov. Thank you. 
 
 
--  
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately.  

James A. Amos 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office:  (575) 234-5909 
Fax:  (575) 234-5927 
Cell:  (575) 361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 

 


